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R. W. L. Investments, Inc.
4919 Tidewater Ave. Unit B.

Qakland, CA 94601 Al County
Ph. 510 434-0175 T
Fax 510 434-0216 WA LA AOpE
May 7, 2009

Mr. Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000107, Geotracker Global IDT0600100451
Former DiSalvo Trucking
4919 Tidewater Avenue, Unit B
Oakland, California 94601

Dear Mr. Wickham:

I am in receipt of Alameda County’s letter dated February 27, 2009 requesting additional
information for the above-referenced site.

Recent budgetary issues with the California Underground Storage Tank Cleanup Fund (UST
Fund) were outlined in a letter dated January 28, 2009, which indicated that payments on
reimbursement claims may be delayed 18 months or more. In light of these issues,
continuation of remedial activities at the site at this time, including data evaluation and semi-
annual groundwater monitoring, would impose extreme financial hardship on R.W.L.
Investments, Inc.

Therefore, it is proposed that work be suspended until UST Fund reimbursement issues and the
approval status of the 18-month budgets submitted at the UST Fund’s request become clearer.
Once it appears that UST Fund reimbursement can be issued in a timely manner, requests in the
County’s February 27, 2009 letter can be addressed and groundwater monitoring can resume.

1 declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information contained herein is true and correct.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 510-434-0175.

Sincerely,

Bob Lawlor
President
R. W. L. Invesiments, inc.



